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Celebrating our success 
and keeping you safe
One of the favourite parts of my role is watching my team learn, 
develop and be recognised for their successes.

A project of this scale, complexity and significance offers 
numerous opportunities for growth and sets our people up for a 
great future in construction and infrastructure.

We’re lucky to have a wealth of talent on the project and recently I had the 
pleasure of seeing that talent recognised at the Civil Contractors NZ Auckland 
Excellence Awards. This is great acknowledgement to the team prior to the project’s 
completion.

The project team received two notable awards:

1. Best Onsite or Job Innovation Award for the  
 work our survey team has undertaken in the  
 digital and drone space.

2. Young Engineer of the Year was awarded to  
 our Senior Site Engineer Kristan Dantas.

My team is understandably proud of these awards 
and to be part of a project which will have such a 
lasting impact on people’s lives. 

We’re also aware that the construction work can be 
disruptive to the local community and we appreciate 
your on-going patience.

As we work to connect the new motorway to the 
existing State Highway 1 network you will continue 
to see our traffic management teams out on the 
roads keeping both our staff and the public safe.

Whether they’re slowing traffic to allow large vehicles to exit or enter our site, 
manning stop/go stations or setting up protection so our teams can safely work 
beside the highway, our traffic management teams provide life-saving services to 
the project and the team.

This month they will spend some cold nights on Woodcocks Road where we 
have closures planned to allow us to install panels and barriers on the bridge. 
These closures are planned to take place between 8pm – 5am, Sundays through 
Thursdays. Detours will be in place and if the works can’t take place due to the 
weather the road will remain open.

We will also continue with our night works on State Highway 1 at the Northern 
Connection.

Please, if you see our traffic crews out and about, give them a smile. They are doing 
very important work.

Ngā mihi,

Robert Jones

Project Director

Young Engineer Kristan 
Dantas and Drone Surveyor 

Jonathan Kubiak.
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